
Are your children Wild About Norfolk? 
 
Don’t miss this great opportunity to encourage your children’s interest in the natural 
world. Norfolk’s biggest annual wildlife festival, Wild About Norfolk, takes place at 
Acle High school, on Saturday, October 3rd from 10.00 – 16.00. 
 
A dazzling range of wildlife and conservation organisations will be gathering at the 
event with demonstrations, crafts, talks, puppet shows and many hands on activities 
especially for children. 
 
With free admission and parking, this has to be the best value family day out 
on offer this year. 
 
Norfolk’s natural world is worth protecting and worth celebrating. Come and join us 
for this very special event where everyone who is wild about Norfolk is welcome. 
 
 
Note for Headteachers. 
This is the ninth year of this exciting event, which is organised by volunteers and staff 
from the RSPB, NWT, Broads Authority and Broadland District authority. 
 
Please display the press release in your school and draw it to the attention of 
your pupils in assembly or in a newsletter.  
 
 


